Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your child received a copy of the science textbook, Prentice Hall Biology for the 2008-2009 academic year today in class.  Students are responsible for keeping the textbook in excellent condition and returning the textbook by the June 2009 Living Environment Regents Exam (to be determined at a later date).  
It is extremely important that all students take care of and return the Prentice Hall Biology textbook at the end of year.  Students who damage their textbook or do not return their textbook will be responsible for covering the cost of the textbook in full ($68.97).  Any student who does not comply with this will have his/her final report card and grades withheld by Scholars’ Academy until the cost is covered.  
Please sign and return this letter in order to confirm that both you and your child have read and understand the policy regarding your child’s science textbook.  Please contact your child’s respective science teacher with questions or concerns. Thank you.
Sincerely,

<Your Name>
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I have read the science textbook letter and I am aware of the responsibility of borrowing the Prentice Hall Biology textbook during the 2008-2009 academic year.  If I damage or fail to return the Prentice Hall Biology textbook by the June 2009 Living Environment Regents, I will cover the cost of the textbook in full (($68.97).  
Student: _____________________________________________  Class: _________________________

Student Signature: _____________________________________________ Date: __________________


Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________ Date: __________________
